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LD 104
DO NOT PASS THIS BILL
My name is Dan and I live in Brownfield. This bill will negatively effect the small 
cultivators and caregivers in the Maine medical program at the detriment of patients 
and the program, overall. It goes without saying that our program has been so 
successfull since its inception because of the absence of burdens that bills like 104 
would enforce.


